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President’s Message 

Greetings and Happy 

Spring! 

True to the tradition of the 

Prescott Branch of AAUW, 

we have had another month 

of entertaining and 

educational meetings, 

programs, and gatherings, all 

in the name of making a 

difference in the lives of 

women and girls in Prescott 

and the surrounding area.  

Our April General Meeting 

brought together a group of representatives from 

four local agencies that provide assistance and 

support to women and families in the area: Stepping 

Stones, Arizona Women in Education and 

Employment (AWEE), Big Brothers/Big Sisters, 

and Granite Peak Neighborhood Education Project 

(GPNEP). They presented a fantastic program that 

introduced us to ways we can help them provide 

opportunities for education and success in the lives 

of local women and girls. If you missed the 

meeting, you missed out, and we missed you. Don’t 

miss the next one!! 

Included in our April General meeting was a 

business meeting in which we elected officers who 

will help provide leadership for the branch for the 

next year. Our incoming slate includes the 

following offices: President-Elect, Gail Shay; 

Membership Co-Vice President, Marlene Walsh; 

and Program Co-Vice President, Annette Gauthier. 

We congratulate each of these women and thank 

them for their willingness to serve. 

Finally, on behalf of your President, Anne Barton, I 

extend thanks and appreciation for all of your many 

cards, calls, and emails of support and love after her 

recent surgery. What a fabulous group of women 

you are! Your well wishes and expressions of care 

and concern definitely put her on the road to 

recovery. She looks forward to being back with us 

soon. 

Be sure to attend the next General Meeting on May 

10 at Prescott Center for the Arts with Executive 

Director, Jon Meyer.  

See you soon! 

Patti Blackwood, President-Elect 
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Blackwood is filling in 

for President Anne 

Barton who is 

recovering from 

surgery. 
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Member Directory Coming in September 

Did contact information change for you?  

Our 2014-15 Directory will be 

distributed at the September 

meeting, and we’d like it to be 

correct.  

Please verify you current 

listing and let us know if 

anything has changed (names, 

phone numbers, address, or 

email address—weight gain or loss does not count!)  

Please contact Gail Shay, Membership Co-VP. 

Thank you so much. 

Membership Renewal  

FY 2014-2015  

July 1, 2014 through June 30, 2015 
 

It is time to renew your membership for the next 

year, beginning July 1, 2014. Dues are $85 

annually, of which $49 goes to national 

membership, $9 goes to AZ state membership, and 

$27 goes to AAUW-Prescott. $46 of your national 

dues is tax deductible. The deadline for renewal is 

June 30, 2014. 

1.  Option One: Pay your dues by check (made out 

for $85 to “AAUW-Prescott”), and send to our 

Treasurer, Jenine Peterson at her address (in the 

directory). 

2. Option Two: Pay your dues online by credit card. 

Go to www.aauw.org, and follow these 

instructions: (Note: Some members have been 

getting error messages when using Internet 

Explorer to renew online. If this happens, try a 

different browser: Mozilla Firefox  or Google 

Chrome) 

 Click Login (small menu at top of page). 

 Enter member number or click on Register if 

this is your first time here.   2a) If you know 

your member number and password, enter 

them and click login.   2b) If you have to look 

up your member number and/or password 

follow instructions to retrieve it. 

 When you are successfully logged in, scroll 

down to the bottom of the page and click on 

Member Tools. 

 Click on “Enter Here” at the bottom of 

Member Services Database 

 Click on “Enter Member Services Database” 

Check to see that your demographic 

information is current. If it isn’t, change it. 

 Click on “Renew My Membership.” 

 Fill out the form with required info and credit 

card information 

 Submit. –J. Peterson 
 

Meet Your AAUW Officers 

For FY 2014-2015  
 

The Nominating Committee of Patti Blackwood, 

Gail Shay, Deb Dillon, Linda Schmitt and 

Nancy Del Mar are pleased to announce the slate 

of officers for 2014-2015. The following 

nominees were approved unanimously at our 

April General meeting: 

 President-Elect: Gail Shay 

 Membership Co-VP: Marleen Walsh 

 Programs Co-VP: Annette Gauthier 

Other elected officers who will be serving the 

second year of their two-year terms are as 

follows:  

 President: Patti Blackwood 

 Membership Co-VP: Deb Dillon 

 Program Co-VP: Carol Clayton 

 Treasurer: Jenine Peterson 

 Recording Secretary: Sara Wolters 

 Corresponding Secretary: Julie Cargill 

Congratulations to all our officers, both first 

years and second years. AAUW-Prescott has a 

dynamic group of women and we all appreciate 

the officers’ commitment to our organization. 

Since AAUW’s founding 130 years ago, its 

members have examined and taken positions on 

the fundamental issues of the day — 

educational, social, economic, and political. 

Membership in AAUW empowers us all! 

http://www.aauw.org/
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 May Program at Prescott Center for the Arts 

 Brings a Change in Venue 

Because of graduation activities at Yavapai College, the 

Community Room in the Library will not be available in 

May.  

So… if you go to our regular meeting place for our May 

meeting, you’ll know you’re a creature of habit! But, 

with just a moment of trying to figure out if it’s the right 

day, right time, and right place, you’ll suddenly 

remember that you should be at the Prescott Center for 

the Arts at 208 N. Marina St. for this month only! 

You may be slightly embarrassed, but you just may find 

some others have forgotten too. The good news is, if you 

don’t tell anyone, none of us will even know! 

We’ll start the Saturday, May 10th morning out in 

the Gallery, downstairs on the Willis Street side, 

enjoying Starbucks Coffee, water, and lots of delicious 

goodies. There will be time to socialize and look around 

this lovely space— and perhaps you’ll be inspired to 

support the Center by making a purchase. There will be 

volunteers there to help you and to answer questions 

about any pieces of art and other unique items created by 

local artists.  

The program will be upstairs in the theater (no coffee, 

please). After announcements, Jon Meyer, Executive 

Director of the theater, will present the program. The 

backdrop for his presentation will be the set for the 

theater’s final production of the year—Les Miserables. 

Among other things, Jon will tell you how to get tickets 

for the show! 

Did you know that the theater was once the original 

Catholic Church in Prescott? You’ll learn all about the 

history of the building and its many uses today and  

Stage Too, the newest locale for PCA productions. He’ll 

no doubt fill us in on what’s in store for summer and fall 

too. 

Jon is planning to have a little fun with us, too. If you’ve 

ever wanted to be on stage, this may be your chance to 

shine in the spotlight!!! 

Mark the date, May 10
th
, on your calendar and be ready 

for a fun-filled morning with your AAUW friends and 

Jon Meyer at Prescott Center for the Arts. Lynne Murphy 

Summer Membership Social is Highlight of June 

Meeting 

Invite Prospective Members! 

This year’s Summer Membership Social will be held on 

Wednesday evening, June 11
th

 from 5:00 to 7:00 PM 

in the Community Room of the Library at Yavapai 

College (the same room where our general meetings are 

held) . 

Our June meeting will begin with member-supplied 

appetizers and desserts at 5:00. Prospective members 

will have a chance to move through the AAUW member 

displays, learning more about our various groups. The 

evening will wrap up with a message from our 2014-15 

President, Patti Blackwood; other members will 

highlight information about the Community Action and 

Public Policy Committees. 

Please sign up to bring a dish to the Membership 

Social! Donna Gaddy will have the signup sheet at the 

May meeting, or you can contact her by email (see 

directory). Our members’ contributions to this event 

have been outstanding in the past, and we hope you will 

be just as supportive this year. 

As with previous Summer Membership Socials, this is 

an evening when our group leaders highlight the benefits 

and advantages of membership. Representatives from 

our Public Policy Committee, Community Action 

Commmittee, and Interest groups will display and talk 

up their activities. Lined along the perimeter of the 

room, the displays in the past have been vibrant and 

informative. This year will be no different. 

We do need volunteers to help make this introduction 

to our branch an engaging and informative event for 

prospective members. Donna Gaddy will be contacting 

group leaders and arranging details for a delightful 

evening. Patti Allen-LaFleur 

 
The Garden 

Group shares a 

laugh on a 

recent trip to 

the Phoenix Art 

Museum. 
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April Public Policy Program Featured 

Tim Carter 

Our April Meeting was held on Tuesday, April 1 in 

the Founders Suite at the Prescott 

Public Library. Tim Carter, 

Yavapai County Schools 

Superintendent, was our presenter. 

At the request of the committee, 

his topic was Charter Schools. 

The meeting was well attended 

and very informative. 

Mr. Carter gave a presentation covering current 

formation, governance, funding, and regulation of 

charter schools in Arizona.  

He accepted questions from the committee and, as 

always, invited those present to continue dialogue 

and questions by email. –Debra White 

 

Shelia Polk to Discuss MatForce in May 

Public Policy Event Open to all Members 

The May 6 meeting will be the 

final Public Policy Meeting for 

this year. The meeting will take 

place at 1:00 PM in the 

Founders Suite at the Prescott 

Public Library.  

The topic for our May Meeting 

is Prescott MatForce, whose 

vision statement is “Working together, reducing 

substance abuse in Yavapai County.” Yavapai 

County Attorney Shelia Polk will present 

information on the education programs put in place 

through MatForce.  

All Prescott Branch members are especially invited 

to attend this relevant presentation. 

April was an informative, exciting month for Public 

Policy and May will prove to be just as stimulating. 

We are ending the year, and ending on a high note. 

–Debra White 

 

Sara Wolters shows 

off her “$85 Hat”, a 

delightful gem she 

created during a 

recent Craft Group 

meeting. (Do you 

recognize the 

reference to an “$85 

Hat?” 

 

 

‘ Listen to the 

soundtrack of the 

musical I Do, I Do!) 

Donations to AWEE 

and Stepping Stones 

were generous and 

well-received. 

Thanks to all who 

helped these worthy 

causes. 

The April General Meeting was an informative and 

moving account of volunteer opportunities that 

promote the education and welfare of women in 

our community.  

Top L-R: Julia Goswick (Big Brothers, Big 

Sisters), Patricia Trevillian (Arizona Women in 

Education and Employment-AWEE) 

Bottom L-R: Cori Burke (Stepping Stones), and 

Chery Berryl (Granite Peak Neighborhood 

Education Project-GPNEP) 

A wonderful composition taken at the Phoenix Museum 

of Art during a recent visit by the Garden Group. 
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Author Event & Raffle in August to 
Support Scholarship Fund 

Volunteers needed for basket donations 

The scholarship fundraising committee is making 

great progress in the planning of the August 

23rd Author Event. Our authors are AAUW 

member Susan Lanning, mysteries and thrillers; 

Lisa Schnebly Heidinger, Arizona images and 

stories; and Susan Lang, western literature. All 

three authors live in the area. We have the menu 

selected, the venue reserved (YC Community 

Room), and flyers ready to go. So mark your 

calendar for August 23
rd

!  

We are now focusing our efforts on obtaining raffle 

baskets. We have about 4 committed, but we could 

use more. Are you interested? We hope so! Please 

talk to your interest group members to put one 

together.  

We are also hoping to find corporate and/or 

business sponsors for the event. Do you know 

someone who works for or owns a company that 

would benefit from the graduates of the STEM 

programs? –Elaine Smith 

 

 

Scholarship Fund Update 

Monies for Scholarships Greatly Appreciated! 

The Scholarship Committee works hard all year to 

raise and then keep track of the funds generated for 

our scholarships. As of January 31st of this year, 

The Mary Alice Moulton Childcare Assistance 

Fund (MAM) is worth $46,239.72 and the AAUW 

Centennial Scholarship is worth $12,200.61.  

Once again, AAUW-Prescott will be able to give 

four $500 scholarships for childcare at the Del E. 

Webb Family Enrichment Center. Additionally, for 

the first time, we will be able to award a $500 

scholarship to a second-semester female student, 

with at least a B average, who is pursuing a STEM-

related program at Yavapai College.  

In April, Elaine Smith had the good fortune to meet 

one of our MAM scholarship recipients. Dove is a 

mom of two, one of whom attends the Family 

Enrichment Center. She works full time at 

Washington Traditional and is a part-time waitress 

at Papa’s Italian Restaurant. Initially, she thought 

about majoring in Elementary Education, but now is 

leaning toward Speech Therapy. With the 

scholarship, Dove said she was able to breathe a 

sigh of relief during the two months that our 

scholarship covered the childcare tuition.  

Thank you all for making it possible for these 

women to better their lives. –Elaine. Smith 

Photos taken by the 

Photography group at the 

Desert Botanical Gardens 

in April Inspire and 

Impress! L-R: Stephanie Brown, Melinda Anderson, Gail 

Shay, and Deb White. Not pictured: Chris Maxwell. 

 

Gail Shay, “Color Riot” 

 

Melinda Anderson, “Untitled” 

 

Chris Maxwell, “Zebra Butterfly” 
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Neighborhood Meetings Offer Perspective 

Patti Blackwood Reports Back, Part 1 

 
In March, in lieu of our usual General Meeting at 

Yavapai College, we enjoyed eight neighborhood 

meetings where we gathered in the homes of 

members. These meetings gave us an opportunity to 

meet socially with those members who live close to 

us, including those we may never have met. They 

also allowed for group discussions and a voice in 

the future direction of our branch. 

To that end, each group meeting considered and 

discussed a number of questions regarding their 

views and reactions to the current workings of the 

branch. Below are responses to the request to 

comment on “suggestions for the communication 

committee,” specifically addressing thoughts 

about branch emails, the website, and the 

Thumb Sketch. 

Regarding branch emails, the general consensus 

of all the groups was that the number of branch 

emails has decreased recently, which is appreciated. 

There was also appreciation of the fact that certain 

activities necessitate a “blast” to membership, but, 

for the most part, emails are limited to a “need to 

know” for specific members.  

Many members check the website regularly and 

appreciate the fact that it is updated in a timely 

manner. The tutorials at the General Meetings were 

thought to be “very helpful.”  

Regarding the “Thumb Sketch,” it is well read by 

the membership and articles regarding future events 

for the branch are most appreciated.  

In general, the branch’s means and manner of 

communicating works well and keeps the 

membership well informed. 

An article in the July-August issue giving feedback 

on the Neighborhood Meetings will report on 

Interest Groups and General Meetings. 

Cathy Cunningham: AAUW Board Member 

Representative on YRMC Council of Electors 

AAUW is one of 26 organizations sitting on the 

Council of Electors, the body that elects the Board 

of Directors for Yavapai Regional Medical Center 

(YRMC).  AAUW board member Cathy 

Cunningham has served as the council chair this 

year. Below is a brief history of how this council 

was established. 

Before the mid-1980s, members of the Board of 

Directors were elected by popular vote. However, 

as health care became increasingly expensive and 

complex, it became apparent that the YMRC Board 

of Directors needed to understand business and 

finance, planning, management, and the role of the 

board in policymaking. In a general election in 

1988, voters agreed to establish Council of Electors 

to select hospital board members.  

Representatives from each city council and public 

school district, colleges, county supervisors, and a 

variety of community groups participate in this 

council. AAUW has been a member of this council 

since its inception. It is a requirement of the Council 

of Electors that our representative also be on our 

own AAUW-Prescott Board of Directors. 

The council meets several times during the year to 

determine the interview process and questions to be 

asked of all candidates, to review resumes of 

candidates, and to interview those they select as 

strong candidates. Based on these interviews, the 

council then selects the people who will serve on 

the Board of Directors for the next five years.  

Cathy Cunningham 

 

 

Patti Blackwood (l) and Gail Shay (r) look forward to serving 

together as President and President-Elect for 2014-15. 
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Spring Training Set to Go! 

Last chance to assemble a team ready for fall! If 

you have wanted to mentor a Yavapai student who 

is returning to, or starting, college, come to the 

mentor-training workshop on Thursday, May 

29, at 10 a.m. We will meet in the Learning Center 

conference room for the training, then tour the 

campus to identify good spots for mentoring. We 

will conclude our morning with lunch at the 

cafeteria, another good place to meet students. 

Our Woman-to-Woman mentoring program is 

unique among Arizona’s AAUW branches, and 

central to the Prescott Branch’s Community Action 

outreach activities. Give it a go—we all know how 

valuable a college education is! 

RSVP Claudia Greenwood or Sharon Scanlan by 

May 20. –Claudia Greenwood 

 
 

 

Clothing Donations Are “Tops” 

Great Job, Ladies! 

You are the best!  When asked to clean your closets 

for AWEE and Stepping Stones, you responded so 

generously that we filled two cars!  Ultimately, 

those donations will help fill many more closets in 

Yavapai County.  

If you missed the April meeting, or want to donate 

additional items, AWEE in Prescott will gladly 

accept your donations at their office on Whipple 

Street (805 #C), across from the Prescott Medical 

Imaging building.  Besides clothing, there is also a 

need for shoes, accent pieces, purses, and jewelry.  

The AWEE office is open Monday – Thursday, 

8:00 AM– 5:00 PM. 

Stepping Stones, the love child of AAUW Prescott 

in the 1970’s, will also accept donations at their 

Prescott Thrift store in the Park Plaza near the 

Goodwin Street Medical Supply. The Thrift Store is 

open from 9:00 AM – 5:30 PM, Monday through 

Saturday. 

Your Community Action team is proud of you!  
–Claudia Greenwood 

 
 

 

 

Do you have unsolicited/unused AAUW 

stationery?  Each year members receive some; 

each year we send congratulatory notes to 

our “little sisters” upon their graduation.  This 

year there are nearly 30!  We appreciate the 

donation, as cards are not in our budget! 

Please bring notes/envelopes to the May 

meeting.  Membership VPs will accept them. 

Community Action Works!  

Shedding the "before"--

sporting the "after!"  A 

visit to the AWEE closet 

creates amazing results! 
Kathy David of AWEE 
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In Memoriam 

Worth Mallory, Dedicated Educator  

 Worth Mallory, the beloved 

husband of May Mallory, passed 

away on March 4, 2014. He was 

95 years old. 

Mr. Mallory’s career was 

devoted to education and 

included years as a teacher and 

as a high school principal. 

Moving to Prescott to retire in 

the mid 1980’s, he met and married May. Both 

were active members of AAUW. Avid bridge 

players, May and Worth were founding members 

of the AAUW bridge group, formed in 2000. 

Additionally, May and Worth were both members 

of our branch during the years when we were 

advocating for a childcare center in Prescott.  

Worth served on our board as Educational Equity 

Chair in 2000-01. 

Many members have recalled his generosity and 

kind spirit. “He was truly a wonderful person and 

anyone who knew him respected and loved him,” 

wrote one of our members in an email to the 

Thumb Sketch editors, “He made the world a 

better place.” 

Indeed, Mr. Mallory cared very much about young 

children and considered it his mission to promote 

their well-being and education. To that end, he 

and May established the Worth and FEC 

Endowment Fund for the Del E. Webb Family 

Enrichment Center (now FEC) at Yavapai College 

with a substantial donation in 2013. Designed to 

create a sustainable revenue stream for the 

program, Mr. Mallory hoped to see their fund 

support "progressive advances" in early childhood 

care and education. 

"May and I see this as more than a donation," 

said Mr. Mallory. "We see it as an investment in 

the future of children in Yavapai County."  

Through our own scholarship fund that supports 

mothers whose children attend FEC, AAUW-

Prescott is honored to help uphold Worth 

Mallory’s vision for quality education in Yavapai 

County.  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Regional Conference in Reno Draws 

Many from Around the West 

The next Rocky Mountain Regional AAUW 

Conference will be held in Reno, Nevada, in 

June. The program is in the works, and 

participants are expected from New Mexico, 

Utah, Colorado, Wyoming, Montana, Nevada 

and Arizona. Some Arizona members are 

already planning to go, to enjoy the meetings, 

to renew friendships started some years ago at 

other conferences, and to enjoy the Siena Hotel 

which sits on the bank of the Truckee River in 

downtown Reno. 

The dates are June 6, 7, and 8, a Friday, 

Saturday and Sunday. So far, we know this 

much about the program: 

• Patricia Ho, AAUW National President, will 

be the dinner speaker on Saturday evening. 

• The theme: The Western Woman – Her 

Attitudes, Values and Priorities will be 

presented by a speaker from Project New West, 

an organization that has years of research on 

trends, issues and demographics in the west. 

• A workshop on Politics vs. Partisan 

• A program by Awaken, a Reno nonprofit 

whose mission is to help women who are 

victims of commercial sex trafficking. 

Each state is to bring a presentation, so there 

will be other informative sessions. There are 

still openings for ideas, especially as Arizona 

has not yet determined the topic or format of its 

presentation. 

If you have questions, suggestions, or want a 

ride to Reno, contact Sara Wolters. –S. Wolters 
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Dreams to Reality 

2
nd

 Year Sees 50% Increase 

On March 22, from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., at 

Yavapai College, AAUW members partnered with 

local agencies, including the Girl Scouts and 

Northstar Youth Partnership, to present a unique, 

hands-on simulation for seventy-seven 8
th

 grade, 

high school, and college-age women and girls 

entitled, “Dreams to Reality
®
.” This included The 

Reality Store
®
 in the morning and the opportunity 

to interview successful Prescott women about their 

careers in the afternoon. It was the second year of 

this program and the number of girls attending 

increased by 50% over last year! 

At The Reality Store
®
, students selected a career 

they would like to have as an adult. They were then 

given a register containing the amount earned as an 

average monthly salary in that occupation. The 

students then went through the Reality Store
®
, 

staffed in part by AAUW members, spending their 

salary by making active choices on the necessities 

and luxuries they envision as part of their adult 

lifestyle. This simulation helped students to learn to 

budget and to discover whether their selected 

occupation would provide the type of lifestyle they 

expect and want. 

The Reality Store
®
 simulation helps young people 

examine their attitudes about their futures and their 

career expectations. They learn basic skills in 

money management, how to make good choices, 

and the ins and outs of career planning. This 

valuable program aims to inspire students to stay in 

school, stay away from drugs, and to avoid early 

pregnancy. 

The afternoon Career Fair included 18 local women 

in fields that included STEM, Medicine, 

Arts/Humanities, Legal, Non-Profits, International 

Development, Global Business and Non-Traditional 

fields for women.  

Evaluations were very positive from both the girls 

and volunteers. Some made suggestions that we will 

consider for changes for next year’s program: we 

are always working to improve and grow.  

Thank you to all of our members who 

participated—we appreciate your support! If you 

would like to be on the planning committee for next 

year’s event please contact Pat Mann. –Pat Mann 
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AAUW Prescott May 2014 Calendar  
NOTE: THIS CALENDAR WILL NOT BE UPDATED.  

CHECK THE WEBSITE HOMEPAGE CALENDAR FOR THE MOST CURRENT INFORMATION. 

Check your directory for phone numbers and email addresses and please remember to RSVP! 

DAY DATE TIME   GROUP/MEETING LOCATION TOPIC RSVP 

Thur. May 1  1:30pm Great Decisions 

1st Thursday Afternoon 

Carmen Beyer Islamic Awakening Carmen Beyer 

Fri. May 2  1:00pm Ladies Bridge 

1st Friday Afternoon 

Mardy Taylor  Mardy Taylor 

Tue. May 6  1:00pm Public Policy Founder’s B, PPL A discussion about MATForce 

with Sheila Polk, Yav. Cty Atty 

Deb White 

Wed.  May 7  1:30pm Book Group 

1st Wed. Afternoon 

Nancy Del Mar Travel as a Political Act 

By Rick Steves 

Nancy Del Mar 

Thur. May 8  2:00pm AAUW Board Meeting Embry-Riddle 

Aeronautical University 

Hazy Learning Center 

Room 204 

Anne Barton 

Thur. May 8  7:00pm Great Decisions 

2nd Thursday Evening 

Patti Allen-LaFleur Islamic Awakening Patti Allen-LaFleur 

Fri. May 9  1:00pm Ladies Duplicate Bridge  

2nd Friday Afternoon 

Karen Colianni  Karen Colianni 

Sat. May 10  9:00am AAUW General Meeting Prescott Center for the Arts, 

208 N. Marina, Prescott 

Officer installation; presentation 

by PCA Director, Jon Meyer 

No RSVP necessary 

Sun. May 11  1:00pm Singles TBA Salon  

 

Alex Paeff 

Mon. May 12  1:00pm Genealogy Founder’s A & B, PPL TBA Sharyn Baker 

Tue.  May 13 10:00am Books  

2nd Tuesday Morning 

Bump Room, PPL Choose a book about or by 

Margaret Fuller 

Kathy Lopez 

Tue. May 13  3:00pm Travel Group Founder’s A, PPL Scandinavia & Germany; 

booking accommodations 

Bonnie Waterer 

Tue. May 13  5:00pm Movies Jane Skinner Movie TBA; bring dish to share Jane Skinner 

Wed. May 14 11:30am Lunch Bunch Hotel St. Michael  205 W. Gurley St.  

Prescott 

RSVP to Kathryn 

Madden by May 11  

Thur. May 15 10:00am Photography 3rd Floor Lobby, PPL Cemeteries and Tombstones; 

Composition draws eye to 

important part 

Calleah Neal 

Fri. May 16  1:30pm Ladies Bridge 

3rd Friday Afternoon 

Sharyn Baker  Sharyn Baker 

Fri. May 16  5:30pm Singles TBA Dining Out Sandra Bennett 

 

Mon. May 19  1:30pm Books 

3rd Monday Afternoon 

Founder’s A, PPL Crossing to Safety 

By Wallace Stegner 

Patti Allen-LaFleur 

Mon. May 19  1:30pm NEW Books 

3rd Monday Afternoon 

Melinda Anderson The Sea Runners by Ivan Doig Melinda Anderson 

Tue. May 20  10:00am Crafts Jo-Ann Fabrics 

Prescott 

Knitted ruffled scarf Paula Hill-Utz 

Wed. May 21  8:00am  Hiking TBA  Carol Stafford or 

Laury Shayne by 5/19 

Thur. May 22  1:30pm Books 

4th Thursday Afternoon 

Ann Janecek A Walk in the Woods 

By Bill Bryson 

Susan King 

Sun. May 25  6:30pm Couples Duplicate Bridge 

4th Sunday Evening 

Nora Fairfield  Nora Fairfield 

Mon. May 26  8:00am Geocaching TBA  Sara DeRouchey 

Mon. May 26  TBA Singles Jan Wickliffe Annual Memorial Day Potluck Jan Wickliffe 

Tue. May 27  1:30pm Gardening Ann Janecek Irises Ann Janecek 

Wed. May 28 10:00am Books 

4th Wednesday Morning 

TBA Gone Girl 

By Gillian Flynn 

Joy Evans 

Wed. May 28  1:30pm Great Decisions 

4th Wednesday Afternoon 

Laury Shayne Turkey’s Challenges 

 

Julie Pavri 

Thur. May 29 10:00am Community Action Lunar Room, Bldg. 1, 

Yavapai College 

Woman-to-Woman training 

for new mentors 

Claudia Greenwood 
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MISSION STATEMENT: AAUW advances equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, philanthropy and research. 

AAUW Prescott June 2014 Calendar  
NOTE: THIS CALENDAR WILL NOT BE UPDATED.  

CHECK THE WEBSITE HOMEPAGE CALENDAR FOR THE MOST CURRENT INFORMATION. 

Check your directory for phone numbers and email addresses and please remember to RSVP! 

DAY DATE TIME GROUP/MEETING LOCATION TOPIC RSVP 

Wed.  June 4  1:30pm Book Group 

1st Wed. Afternoon 

Claudia Greenwood Bossypants  

By Tina Fey 

Claudia Greenwood 

 June 

TBD 

 9:00am AAUW Board Retreat  TBD Annual Board Retreat for 

incoming and outgoing boards 

Patti Blackwood 

Thur. June 5  1:30pm Great Decisions 

1st Thursday 

TBA Energy Independence TBA 

Fri. June 6  1:00pm Ladies Bridge 

1st Friday Afternoon 

Pat Fox  Pat Fox 

Sun. June 8  1:00pm Singles TBA Salon  Alex Paeff 

Mon. June 9  1:00pm Genealogy    

Tue.  June 10 10:00am Books  

2nd Tuesday Morning 

Bump Room, PPL The Optimist’s Daughter 

By Eudora Welty 

Kathy Lopez 

Tue. June 10  5:00pm Movies  Movie TBA; bring a dish to share  

Wed. June 11 11:30am Lunch Bunch El Gato Azul 316 W. Goodwin RSVP to Kathryn 

Madden by June 8 

Wed. June 11  5:00pm AAUW Summer Social 

Membership Event 

Yavapai College, Bldg. 

19, Community Room 

See article. Our annual open 

event for members and guests. 

Guest RSVP necessary 

due May 26 

 June 12  7:00pm Great Decisions 

2nd Thursday Evening 

Gayle Rumble Energy Independence Gayle Rumbe 

Fri. June 13  1:00pm Ladies Duplicate Bridge  

2nd Friday Afternoon 

Barbara Perkins  Barbara Perkins 

Mon. June 16  1:30pm Books 

3rd Monday Afternoon 

Elsea, PPL Brooklyn 

By Colm Tolbin 

Patti Allen-LaFleur 

Mon. June 16  1:30pm NEW Books 

3rd Monday Afternoon 

Kathy Lopez The Invention of Wings  

By Sue Monk Kidd 

Melinda Anderson 

Tue. June 17  10:00am Crafts Jo-Ann’s Fabrics Essential oil bottle necklace Paula Hill-Utz 

Wed. June 18  7:30am  Hiking TBA  Laury Shayne by 6/16 

Thur. June 19 10:00am Photography Barbara Kyte Black & White or monotone; 

composition 

Barbara Kyte 

Fri. June 20  1:30pm Ladies Bridge 

3rd Friday Afternoon 

Kristi Edwards  Kristi Edwards 

Fri. June 20  5:30pm Singles TBA Dining Out Sandra Bennett 

Sun. June 22  6:30pm Couples Duplicate Bridge 

4th Sunday Evening 

Tamara Voss  Tamara Voss 

Mon. June 23  8:00am Geocaching TBA  Sara DeRouchey 

Tue. June 

TBA 

 TBA Gardening Shari Anderson Summer Party Potluck Shari Anderson 

Wed. June 25  10:00am Books 

4th Wednesday Morning 

TBA The Camel Club 

By David Baldacci 

Joy Evans 

Wed. June 25  1:30pm Great Decisions 

4th Wed. Afternoon 

Stephanie Brown China’s Foreign Policy Stephanie Brown 

Thur. June 26  1:30pm Books 

4th Thursday Afternoon 

Kathryn Madden Paris, A Love Story 

By Kati Marton 

Susan King 
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Don’t Miss the Event of the Season! 

The AAUW Summer Membership Social 
 

Extend an Invitation to our Summer Membership 

Social! 

Take this opportunity to invite a friend or two who may 

consider joining AAUW-Prescott! See inside for more 

information, or go to our website to make referrals. You 

can also pick up referral forms at our May meeting! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AAUW Prescott  

P.O. Box 10881 

Prescott, AZ 86304 

 

  


